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BULLETIN BOARD 
FOR SALE: Pro-Series 16K RV Fifth Wheel  Hitch, Non-Slider, $375.00.  Call Russ Gray 309-507-2492 
 

FOR SALE:  1918 Avery Water Tank.  Contact Miles Morey at 309-854-0904  or  milesmorey60@gmail.com . 
 
PLEASE SEND ANY ITEMS FOR SALE OR THAT ARE WANTED TO US FOR THE NEWSLETTER.  DICK MOWERS, 309-
945-1477 OR KCC41@GENESEO.NET.    WATCH THE AETA WEBSITE FOR OTHER ADS.   

/haLbD 9±9b¢{ 
aŀȅ нн ϧ ноτIŀȅ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘƻǊǎ {ƘƻǿΣ Lƻǿŀ /ƛǘȅΦ  /ŀƭƭ 9Ř aŀȅƘŜǿ ŦƻǊ ƳƻǊŜ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ  όолф-фпф-нустύ 
 
WǳƴŜ с - !ƴǝǉǳŜ ¢ǊŀŎǘƻǊ ŀƴŘ /ŀǊ {Ƙƻǿ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜƴ ƭƻǘ ŀŎǊƻǎǎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǝŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ƛƴ 9ǊƛŜΣ L[Φ  IƻǳǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŦǊƻƳ ф!a ǳƴǝƭ 

рtaΦ  aƻǊŜ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǝƻƴ ǿƛƭƭ Ŧƻƭƭƻǿ ŀǎ Ǉƭŀƴǎ ŀǊŜ ŬƴŀƭƛȊŜŘΦ 

 
WǳƴŜ с ϧ т - !ƴŘƻǾŜǊ ¢ǊŀŎǘƻǊ {Ƙƻǿ Φ  /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ wƻƴ WŀŎƻōǎƻƴ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ   όолф-рнм-тнснύ 

 

 WǳƴŜ тτ!ƴƴŀǿŀƴ ǘǊŀŎǘƻǊ ǊƛŘŜΣ WǳƴŜ тΦ /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ DŜƴŜ ±ŀƴ5Ŝ±ƻƻǊŘŜ  ό 

 
WǳƴŜ нлτнмΣ нлмрτDŜƴŜǎŜƻ aǳǎƛŎ CŜǎǘ ǘǊŀŎǘƻǊ ǎƘƻǿ ŀƴŘ ǇŀǊŀŘŜΦ  /ƻƴǘŀŎǘ [ŀǊǊȅ DƻƻŘǿƛƴ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ όолф-фпр-усспύ  

 
Wǳƭȅ   нп-нс -   {ǳƳƳŜǊ !9¢! ǎƘƻǿΦ  {ŜŜ ƅȅŜǊ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊΦ    
 
Wǳƭȅ омτ!ǳƎΦ нΣ нлмрτDǊŜŜƴ LǊƻƴ 5ŀȅǎΣ WƻƘƴ 5ŜŜǊŜ IƛǎǘƻǊƛŎ {ƛǘŜΣ 5ƛȄƻƴΣ L[ 

 
!ǳƎΦ моτмсΣ нлмрτbƻǊǘƘŜǊƴ Lƭƭƛƴƻƛǎ {ǘŜŀƳ tƻǿŜǊ {ƘƻǿΣ {ȅŎŀƳƻǊŜΣ L[ 

 

!ǳƎΦ нтτолΣ нлмрτIŀƭŦ /ŜƴǘǳǊȅ ƻŦ tǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǎƘƻǿΣ wŀƴǘƻǳƭΣ L[Φ  /ƘŜŎƪ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŦƻǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎΦ   

 

{ŜǇǘΦ  муτнлς !9¢! ²ƻǊƪƛƴƎ Cŀƭƭ CŀǊƳ {Ƙƻǿ CŜŀǘǳǊƛƴƎ wǳƳŜƭȅ tǊƻŘǳŎǘǎ /ƻƭƭŜŎǘƻǊǎ bŀǝƻƴŀƭ 9ȄǇƻ 

From the President  -  -  - 
 
 I would like to thank everyone who helped at the Riverdale Schools Ag Day. Also a Thank 
You goes out to everyone that helped at the Mecum Auction.   I would like to share a quote from 
one of the guys that helps run the Mecum Auction. ñThank you for everything you have done. 
I meant it when I said Gone Farminô would not be what it is today without your tractor 
club. You guys are the best.ò  
  As the summer show and auction gets closer please be thinking about any items that you 
know of that you may want to donate or consign to the auction.  This auction is a good way for 
the club to make some money to be used on improvements at the show grounds.  
 If you need any information about the summer show please contact Lenzy Stickler 309-314
-1649 and look for the flyer in this newsletter.  
 The board is working on lining up some projects for this summer. We will be planning on 
having some workdays. This information will be passed on to you as it becomes available.   

Stay safe no matter if you are actively farming, or just working on some old toys.  

        Curt 
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Mecum Auction day, April 11, 2015 


